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It was a family affair!  

Jeff and Denise 

Treadwell, along with 

Jeff’s sister, Steve and 

Cynthia Hadorn, Bill 

and Lynn Stephens, 

John and Sue 

Anderson, Vic and 

Jan Donnell, Randy 

Brown and his 

brother, Tom 

Romberg with his son 

and grandchildren, 

and Robert Norberg 

and Juan Barraza 

were on the trip. 

Driving solo was Joe 

Pinnelli, J. C. Carter,  

George Brunner, and 

Dick Wilfong (who 

met us over there.)  

We had a member of 

the T Fords of Texas 

join us at Martindale-

Wayne Johnson.  

Debbie Cartwright 

and Joyce Shierlow 

hitched rides with 

some of the Model Ts

that needed a rider.

We also had members 

of the Central Texas 

Region join us.  D. J. 

& Pat Stamp. Bob and 

Charlotte Parrett in a 

1973 Corvette, and 

Lisa Chafin along 

with her family 

driving a 1930 

Lincoln Roadster.  

Carlton Carl met us in 

Martindale and 

provided coffee, juice 

and various donuts 

along with a much 

needed bathroom.  

(Pictures on Page 5)
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From the Desk of the President:

Well it’s hard to believe that November is half way gone 
already, the last tour of the year was this past Saturday. We 
had a great turnout, the best we have ever had for this event. 
The weather was beautiful and a great time was had by all who 
attended.
Our Christmas Party is on Sunday December 4th and that will 
close out the year for the Cen-Tex Tin Lizzies,
We hope to see all of you there.
As most of you know I had a serious shop accident on Aug 22, I 
am happy to report that I am almost fully recovered. Just this 
past week I was even given the all clear to drive again and I 
have returned to work full time. I am truly a very lucky man as 
this could have been much worse.
I have sincerely enjoyed serving as your President these past 
10 months. I would like to thank all of you for your assistance 
in keeping our club active. It takes a team of dedicated people 
to have things go as smoothly as they do for us, and I for one 
am proud to be a member of such a great group of folks.
Till next month
Robert Norberg
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